February 28, 2013

Tom Clohecy, President

TIC Construction Management Inc.
P.0O. Box 71052

Burlington, ON L7T 4J8

Re: Reddon Residence
1207 Appleford Lane, Burlington Ontario

Dear Tom,

This letter is being written after the completion of a substantial main floor renovation to our home in
Burlington, Ontario. It should be noted that this is the second renovation that TJC Construction
Management Inc. (“TIC”) has delivered to us at this location and both projects have exceeded our
expectations.

TIC is well organised and delivered a seamless interaction with a designer, cabinet maker, as well as
structural steel fabricators and a myriad of additional sub trades that converged to provide a complete
main floor renovation for our residence.

We received detailed plans, an itemized firm price quote, as well as a starting construction schedule
from which both the home owner and TJC were able to obtain up to date timing and status of the
project. TIC obtained and posted on site all building and work permits.

The project lasted over 3 months and the TIC crew as well as all sub trades maintained a safe and
orderly work site including a job board and First Aid station. Each night the crew cleaned the site and

left the residence in a orderly state given the significant scope of the project.

Based on the all of these factors and the quality of the work completed, we would recommend TJC to
anyone considering them for a renovation project.

Regards,

oy,
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Phil Reddon Susan Reddon




